
M
O
H
A
W
K 

W
W
A
R
R
I
O
R
S

295 State 
Highway 231

Sycamore, OH
44882

419-927-2595

February 6, 2025

Dear Parents:

As part of continuous improvement of preschool special education at 
the state level, the Ohio Department of Children and Youth has 
implemented a tiered review process for districts serving preschool 
students with disabilities.  Mohawk Local has been selected for a Tier 3 
review which is a desk review.  Desk reviews involve completing an 
internal assessment, collecting perception data through surveys, and 
then creating an improvement plan.  These items are then submitted 
electronically to the Department of Children and Youth for their review.
 

Please click on the following link to complete the Parent survey:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScelkHfPhi02vEVF4Ebg84
huACXkdh0hRuG2CFJbrPK-vbwPw/viewform?usp=header

If you have any questions or concerns about this process, you may 
contact Hannah Herring, Director of Student Services at 419-927-2595 
or hannah.herring@mohawklocal.org.

Thank you for your participation and understanding as we complete 
this state-level review.

Sincerely,

Hannah Herring 
Mohawk Local Schools 
Director of Student Services
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